St Mary’s KS2 Pupil voice meeting 9th June 2009.
Frome Valley sends their apologies.
Cheselbourne did not attend…we think this is due to Mr Pallister’s visit this afternoon ready for transfer.
Mr Martin welcomed all the schools and the year 3 pupils taking over next year.

Mrs Rowe introduced the next years Pupil Voice reps for St Mary’s in year 6 and 8.

We talked about the worries coming up to the Middle School including: Homework, Bullying, being late for lessons, strict teachers and making new friends.

And then the things we were looking forward to when we moved such as: the swimming pool, meeting new people, teachers and new activities.
Each school brainstormed on paper the things they liked about their school.

Puddletown shared with us a DVD of them with Tofu, a school in Ghana that they are linked with.

Each year 4 pupil gave advice to the forthcoming members of the pupil voice to help them become more confident when they join in September.

St Mary’s closed the meeting thanking everyone for sharing their ideas.

The next meeting will be on 8th July at St Osmunds.     

